
  Memo 

 

To: All staff 

From: Maura McKinnon, Chief Human Resource Officer 

Date: March 19, 2021 

Re: Reminder to Staff Working at Vaccination Clinics 

 

Meals at vaccination clinics 

 

As we move to provide additional vaccination clinics to support the vaccination of the 

residents of New Brunswick, please be advised that employees working at the 

vaccination clinics will have to bring their own meals and drinks. Meals will not be 

provided.  

 

Resources to keep food cold vary at the vaccination clinics. It is recommended that 

employees working at the vaccination clinics bring an insulated lunch bag with an ice 

pack to keep their food and beverages cold.  

 

 

https://news.horizonnb.ca/

